
Environmental Scanning Task Group 
Wednesday, October 25, 2018 

 
 

Minutes 
 

Present: 
Toni LaBeff    Deborah Strong     Jim Swann 
Dr. Josh Stewart   Janice Allen     Elaine Ezell 
Linsey Harwell    Heidi Wooten   
   
 

1. Toni LaBeff presented Instructional Program Data for Fall 2017 detailing the enrollment for each 
program and highlighting course completion/retention. 

 
2. Elaine Ezell presented a review of the two Title V grants which outlines the progress and impact 

benefiting students, employees and the institution. 
 

3. Ms. LaBeff reviewed the Fall 2018 Student Profile. 
 
The committee reviewed and discussed the information presented and made recommendations to be 
passed forward to the Steering Committee. It was suggested that we compare success rates for 8 week 
courses. Toni will prepare and present it to the committee at their next meeting. 
 

 
Additional items addressed: 
 
The committee discussed the Strategic Planning Committee’s Staff forum on October 19, 2018 and Ms. 
LaBeff will provide the committee with data from that meeting once available. A community and faculty 
forum will be scheduled in the future. 
 
Dr. Stewart will gather information pertaining to athletic students such as baseball, softball, rodeo and 
soccer for review. 
 
 


